
 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday, January 21, 2020 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

Dear Parents, 

On Thursday, February 6th*, Kilmer students will be participating in Student Led 

Conferences.  These conferences are an excellent opportunity for students to showcase 

their learning, to share their accomplishments with their families, and to practice their 

communication and leadership skills.   Student led conferences are one of two informal 

reports shared with parents regarding student progress during the school year.  

Teachers and students have been preparing for the conferences for several weeks.   

As parents arrive at classrooms, children will lead them through a set agenda which 

allows the child to highlight his or her work over the last term.  In most cases, a student 

led conference lasts for about 20 minutes with the child in the lead.   Please note that 

this is not the time for a parent / teacher conference.  If you have questions or concerns 

arising from your child’s student led conference, please feel free to contact the teacher 

to arrange for another time to discuss any issues. 

There will be early dismissal to accommodate this event.   

Students will be dismissed at 1:40 pm on Thursday, February  6th 

*Individual teachers may have set different times for their classes due to unique circumstances.  In those cases, 

teachers will have sent home a separate notice.  

 
 
Laurie Birnie 
    Principal 


